
	
	 	 	
October	1,	2018	
	
To:	UA	Faculty	and	Staff	
From:	President	Johnsen	

By	the	terms	of	the	university's	agreement	with	the	U.S.	Department	of	Education,	Title	IX	
required	training	is	due	for	all	University	employees	today,	October	1.	This	requirement	has	
been	communicated	broadly	via	email	and	myUA.		

My	thanks	to	all	of	you	who	have	completed	the	training!	You	are	making	a	contribution	to	our	
culture	of	respect	at	UA.	

For	those	of	you	who	have	not	yet	completed	the	training,	please	take	the	time	now	to	do	so.	It	



The	following	website	has	information	to	assist	employees	with	completing	their	
training:	https://alaska.edu/hrtraining.	Google	Chrome	is	the	recommended	browser	for	the	
Title	IX	training.		

Additional	Assistance	

If	employees	need	additional	assistance,	please	have	them	contact	the	HRIS	Help	Desk	at	(907)	
450-8214	or	email	ua-hris-helpdesk@alaska.edu.	

	


